
WEEE Regulations differ in Canada as each province has the right to implement its own 
regulations regarding waste electrical and electronic equipment. Several provinces have 
WEEE legislation in place. The Electronic Products Recycling Association (EPRA) is an industry-
led, not-for-profit organization which operates regulated recycling programs for waste 
electronics across Canada. All manufacturers, retailers, and distributors of electronic products 
in provinces with EPR regulations are required to be active in an approved product 
stewardship plan. They must register, submit reports and pay membership fees to a product 
stewardship plan. Currently, businesses with a physical presence in Canada and those who 
sell products via distance selling techniques are required to register in those provinces with 
EPR regulations in place. 


